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Welcome to 1st grade! My name is Mrs. Hunter and I will be your child's teacher this school year. This is such a milestone in the life of your child. I am really excited to have your child in my classroom. I look forward to teaching them many fun & interesting concepts throughout the year.  
	
A little about myself, I have sixteen years of teaching experience in elementary school within Richmond County. I received my Bachelor's degree in Early Childhood Education at Augusta State University, earned my Master's degree in Curriculum and Instruction at Georgia Regents University, and earned my Specialist degree in Curriculum and Instruction at Augusta University. I am also Reading Endorsed, Math Endorsed, Gifted Endorsed, and have completed the National Writing Project. 

During the first week of school your child will be learning about the rules of C.T. Walker Magnet School. The rules and expectations of our classroom are: 
1. Each student needs to be polite and kind to their neighbor
2. Keep hands and feet to self
3. Walk quietly in the halls
4. Listen to all teachers and adults in the building

Reminders

· Please send in school supplies as quickly as possible
· Breakfast begins at 8:00

	Let's have a great new year! Parents who are interested in volunteering, please see the office for the correct protocol. 
	
As always, I appreciate your support and look forward to a wonderful school year. Please feel free to contact me through Google Voice.


Mrs. Hunter
huntekr@rck12.org
Google Voice (call & text) 706-828-1634
CT Walker 706-823-6950 

